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Olivia Tompkins
Candidate for President
Red Ant Party
10235 Parkglenn Way
Parker, CO 80138
Dear Olivia Tompkins:
I am writing to you to inform you on the issue of stem cell research. Currently, it is legalized. However, it is heavily restricted and not well funded.  Stem cell research is important for medical institutes because it reveals information about the human body and disease. I feel you are the best person to stress this issue to.  
 To fix this issue, funding must be increased. If funding is increased, the field will be more open to researchers. More supplies will be available for scientists to obtain and test on stem cells. The number of restrictions should lessen. The restrictions make it harder for scientists to have the freedom to test on cells. With freedom to test on cells, researchers can discover more information on the human body without fear of breaking a law. Stem cells are used to test medications without harming anything, cure diseases, and lessen pregnancy mortality rates. 
In conclusion, stem cell research should be legalized with more funding and less restrictions. This will ensure scientific breakthroughs for medical institutes. I feel this issue is important and you have the materials to fix the problem. 
Sincerely,
Olivia Tompkins




